
 

 

Príomhoifigeach Cliniciúil  
Oifig an Phríomhoifigigh Cliniciúil    

Ospidéal Dr Steevens, Lána Steevens 

Baile Átha Cliath 8 , D08 W2A8 

Chief Clinical Officer 
Office of the Chief Clinical Officer 

Dr Steevens Hospital, Steevens Lane 

Dublin 8, D08 W2A8 

www.hse.ie 
@hselive 

t 01 635 2000 

e cco@hse.ie 

BY EMAIL ONLY  
 
Deputy David Cullinane   
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Kildare Street 
Dublin 2 
 
5th July 2022 
 
PQ31670/22-Deputy David Cullinane-To ask the Minister for Health the number of staff 
working with the national healthcare associated infection and anti-microbial resistance team 
since its establishment in 2017 to date broken down by year and staff type; and if he will 
make a statement on the matter. 
 
Dear Deputy Cullinane, 
 
Thank you for your representation.  
 
Please find a table below that outlines the expansion of posts in the AMRIC team from 2017 to 
date. 
 
There are a total of 24.5 WTE in the AMRIC Team. With an additional 2wte posts to be 
recruited as part of the new funding in 2022, this will bring the complement to 26.5wte. 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 
I hope this provides you with assistance. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Sharon Hayden 
General Manager 
Office of the CCO 


